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Dear Parents,


Students in Grades 3, 4 and 5 who live more than a half-mile from P.S. 24 are eligible for a half-fare 

Metro Card. Students in Grades 3, 4 and 5 who live more than a mile from P.S. 24 are eligible for a 


Free Metro Card.


If you would like to apply for a Metro Card for your child, please fill out the form below and return to


Ms. Donna Wilborne, Pupil Accounting Secretary in our main office.

· Reduced Fare Metro Cards
Students in Grades 3, 4 and 5 who live more than a half-mile from P.S. 24 are eligible for a 

Half-fare Metro Card.

· Free Metro Cards
Students in Grades 3, 4 and 5 who live more than a mile from P.S. 24 are eligible for a free

Metro Card.


If you want your child to have a Metro Card, please fill out the attached form. 




My child is eligible for a _________free Metro Card






              __________reduced fare Metro Card


_____________________________________                             _____________       ___________
            (Child’s Name)






(Class)                      (Date) 

__________________________________________________________________________________


(Parent’s Signature)


__________________________________________________________________________________


(Address)


__________________________________


(Telephone #)
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